
 

APPLYING FOR A  
2022 COMMUNITY GAMING GRANT  

Wednesday April 13 at 7.30-8.30pm 

 

 
We invite you to attend a free 1-hour webinar about the 2022 Community Gaming 
Grant application process where you will learn from the experience of individuals 
involved in submitting sport applications. The webinar will cover the application 
process, required documents, and reporting requirements for funds or any 
fundraising licenses. This webinar is suitable for those involved with local 
organisations and clubs.  
 
There are a number of changes for the 2022 application process due to COVID-19. 
Attend this webinar to find out more and get ready to make your application! Please 
review these overall guidelines for the grant program in advance of the session. 
 

Presenters 
Nicole Robb, Executive Director, Ringette BC 
Emma Gibbons, CEO, Volleyball BC 
 

SPACES LIMITED. REGISTER BELOW.  

https://bit.ly/3ili32s 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/sports-recreation-arts-and-culture/gambling/grants/guide-cgg.pdf
https://bit.ly/3ili32s

